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John Corbitt, Mayor 

CITY OF WHITE HOUSE 
Board of Mayor and Aldermen Minutes 

Study Session 
June 8, 2023 

6:00 p.m. 

1. Call to Order by the Mayor 

Meeting was called to order at 6:03 pm. 

2. Roll Call 

Mayor Corbitt — Present; Ald. Matthews - Present; Aid. Silver — Present; Ald. Spicer— Present; Quorum —
Present. 

3. Adoption of the Agenda 

Motion was made by Ald. Spicer, second by Ald. Matthews to adopt the agenda. A voice vote was called for with 
all members voting aye. Motion passed. 

4. New Business 

a. Interview of Applicants for Ward 4 

Mayor Corbitt introduced Human Resources Director Amanda Brewton who would be the facilitator for 
the interview of each applicant. Applicants were scheduled alphabetically for individual interviews starting 
with Ms. Jessica Bowman at 6pm. Ms. Brewton greeted, went over the ground rules, and asked interview 
questions with each applicant. Applicants were given two (2) minutes per question to respond. Applicants 
were also given two (2) minutes at the end of the interview to provide a closing statement to the Board of 
Mayor and Aldermen. 

The following applicants were present for an interview: Ms. Jessica Bowman, Mr. Mark Carroll, Ms. 
Catherina Castiglione, Ms. Jennifer Collado, Mr. John Currie, Mr. Robert Urfer, and Mr. Michael Wall. 

After Ms. Jennifer Collado's interview, a motion from Ald. Spicer, second by Ald. Matthews for a ten-
minute recess. A voice vote was called for with all members voting aye. Motion for a ten-minute recess 
was passed at 6:45pm. 

Mayor Corbitt called the meeting to order at 6:57pm after a brief recess and prior to Mr. John Currie's 
interview. A roll call vote was requested by Mayor Corbitt. 

Mayor Corbitt — Present; Ald. Matthews - Present; Aid. Silver — Present; Ald. Spicer— Present; Quorum —
Present. 

Ms. Brewton continued with the interviews. After the interviews were conducted, the Board of Mayor and 
Aldermen thanked the applicants for taking the time to be interviewed. 

Mayor Corbitt announced that the decision for the appointment of the Ward 4 vacancy will be discussed at 
the regularly scheduled Board of Mayor and Aldermen meeting on June 15, 2023. 

5. Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:16 pm. 
ATTEST: 

Derek Watson, City Recorder 
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